
Platinum 

Plus 
$1000.00+ 

Includes 8 race entries and 8 t-shirts. Your color logo will appear on all runners 

bib numbers. Your logo will also be included in the following: Prominent placement 

on the t-shirts and web site, and on the race day banner at Julia’s Garden. 

Platinum $750.00 

Includes 6 race entries and 6 t-shirts. Your logo will be included in the following: 

Prominent placement on the t-shirts and web site, and on the race day banner at 

Julia’s Garden. 

Gold 
$500.00 

Includes 4 free race entries and 4 t-shirts. Featured logo on t-shirts, web site and 

will also be on the race day welcome banner at Julia’s Garden. 

Silver 
$250.00 

Includes 2 free race entries and 2 t-shirts. Standard logo on t-shirts, web site and 

will also be on the race day welcome banner at Julia’s Garden. 

Bronze $100.00 Name on the t-shirt and the web site. 

Please note in order for your logo to be printed on the t-shirt you must have your logo submit-

ted to the foundation no later than July 28th 2018.  The preferred format is eps or hi resolution 

300 dpi jpg. 

Submit your logo to lynda@thejuliafoundation.com 

The Julia Cekala Charitable Foundation 

PO Box 1070 

North Attleboro, MA  02761 
 

SPONSORSHIP FORM 

The Julia Cekala Charitable Foundation will be hosting it’s eight annual Butterfly 5k walk/run to 
benefit Julia’s Garden and Playground located in the WWI Memorial Park, North Attleboro.  This 

fundraising event will be held on Sunday, August 11th, 2019 at Julia’s Garden, WWI Memorial 

Park, North Attleboro, Massachusetts. 

Since the completion of the initial phases of the Garden over nine years ago, the mission of the 

Foundation continues to be the ongoing maintenance and expansion of Julia’s Garden.  The 
funds raised by our events enable us to continue our commitment to provide the town of North 

Attleboro with a beautiful, fun, and family friendly recreation destination. 

As the Foundation trustees and Julia’s parents, we invite you to join us and become a 2019 

Butterfly 5k sponsor.  Your generosity will assist The Julia Cekala Charitable Foundation with the 

ongoing maintenance and beautification of the garden and playground. 

On behalf of the Cekala Family and The Julia Cekala Charitable Foundation, we thank you for 

your consideration.  Any level of sponsorship is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Wally & Lynda Cekala 


